
 

 

Bombay Chartered Accountants' Society 

 

   
Direct Tax Laws Study Circle 

Postponed 
  

 
Dear Members, 

 

You are requested to kindly note that Direct Tax Laws Study Circle which was 

initially scheduled on Thursday, 14th March 2019, from 6:15 p.m. at BCAS Hall, has 

been postponed till further notice.  
 
The new date will be announced and informed shortly. 

                                                                       

Inconvenience caused is deeply regretted. 

 
 

Regards, 
 

Team BCAS. 
 


